
 

 

 

 

            

 

 

June 2022 Issue 
Throughout our newsletter you can expect to read a little bit about what goes on here at 

Chippendayle Lodge, we hope you enjoy! 
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Residents celebrating their birthday in June 

are…  

Raymond - 90yrs 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOU !!! 

  

  

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 A little of what we got up to in 

May….. 
We continued to enjoy indoor entertainment!! We have 

had Peter Kneebone entertain us on a couple of 

occasions and here are some pictures 

    

    



    

 

 

 

We have also started Armchair exercises on a Tuesday 

afternoon, thank you to Danielle for helping with this. 



 

We have had our first outing for over 2 years to 

Aylesford Priory with a few of our residents who enjoyed 

being able to get out and about again and enjoyed a cup 

of coffee and cake   

 

 

We are having a Tea Party to celebrate the Queens 

Jubilee with Jasmine coming to entertain us on Thursday 

2nd June. We shall show you some photos in the next 

newsletter 

 



Getting to know our staff 
We are pleased to welcome our new Cook Fiona, who 

will start at the end of  June this means that Shane can 

go back to what she loves which is Activities 

 
 

*Friends & Family* 

 

Some of you have been taking your loved ones home, for 

walks and out for meals which has been so lovely to see 

and hear about. Please do continue to book in your visits 

with us whether it be an indoor visit, outdoor visit or a 

skype call.  

We do get quite busy with visits so please do try to give 

us as much notice as possible. If you are thinking of 

visiting last minute, please do call us because we might 

have space to accommodate this! 

Please keep an eye on your emails for regular updates 

regarding Chippendayle Lodge. 

 



*Vacancies* 
We have some current room vacancies available here at Chippendayle 

Lodge. 

You are now welcome to have a look round Chippendayle Lodge, if you 

wish to do so please do not hesitate to contact us on 01622 859230 to book 

this in. Here are some pictures of some of the rooms we have available; 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Getting in Touch 
Chippendayle Lodge , 10 Chippendayle Drive, Harrietsham, Maidstone, ME17 1AD 

Tel: 01622 859230  Email: chippendaylelodge@charinghealthcare.co.uk 
Website: www.charinghealthcare.co.uk 


